
Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

PUBLIC COMMENT COUNCIL FILE 13-1580
1 message

Steph Lady <slady@pacbell.net> Sun, Apr 27, 2014 at 1:18 PM
Reply-To: Steph Lady <slady@pacbell.net>
To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <Adam.Lid@lacity.org>

Dear Sir,

My family and I, twenty five year residents of LA and regular voters, oppose in the
strongest terms the use of poison bait boxes by the Department of Recreation and Parks.
 The poisons used harm and kill barn owls, other predatory birds, mountain lions, bob
cats, coyotes, our pets, and even our children. 

We strongly urge the City Council to direct the Department of Recreation and Parks to
stop the widespread use of rodenticides, and ban their use citywide. 

Barn Owl Boxes and battery operated, electric rat traps offer a safe alternative to these
deadly poisons.

Thanks for your consideration --

Steph Lady
North Hollywood, Ca. 91601


